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Monday, August 28, 2023 
Attention #2 Granite City Shuttle Passengers 

In order to provide safer transportation, MCT will be discontinuing all bus stops on Jefferson Avenue in Granite 
City, and will instead operate one block over on Rock Road. The new routes for both directions are shown in 
green in the images below. For more information visit mct.org or call 618-797-INFO (4636). 
 

 

 


